
Yavapai College District Governing Board 

Courtesy Event Notice  

 

Pursuant to A.R.S. Section 38-431.02, a courtesy notice is hereby given that a majority of the Governing 

Board Members will be attending the Yavapai College Donor Wall Reception, which will be held on the 

College Campus 1100 East Sheldon Street, Prescott, AZ 86301 on Friday, October 22, 2021.  There will 

be no discussion, decisions, or action taken by the Governing Board at the event.  


